THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

Members of Hardin County Board of Education
FROM:
TERESA MORGAN, Superintendent

Date: 
September 27, 2017

SUBJECT:
hardin county schools civics test 






DISCUSSION

Senate Bill 159 requires all public high school graduates to pass a Civics Test in order to receive a regular diploma.  Students must score 60% or better to meet state requirements for graduation.  The test is not part of accountability but is a graduation requirement.  Guidelines allow students to take the Civics Test multiple times in order to reach a passing score.  Districts were provided 100 questions that are required for citizenship and the test was developed to meet the requirements of the bill.  Students have currently been piloting the test to determine needs and adjustments.  Those students who have received a passing score prior to board approval will receive credit for passing.  Teachers from the high schools worked together to create a test.
Recommendation: 

I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the HCS Civics Test.
Recommended Motion:  

I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the HCS Civics Test to meet graduation requirements set forth by state regulation.
